
 

 

 
29 September 2023  

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Angikita Sims, who served as the Executive Assistant 
at Fine Arts Preparatory School for our Executive Director. Angikita is an exceptionally talented and dedicated 
professional who has made an indelible mark during her tenure with our organization. 
 
Throughout her time as Executive Assistant, Angikita consistently exhibited a remarkable blend of efficiency, 
resourcefulness, and unwavering commitment to the school's mission and goals. Her contributions extended far 
beyond her official job description, and her impact on our organization was truly transformative. 
 
Angikita's organizational skills are nothing short of extraordinary. She managed a wide range of responsibilities 
with grace and precision, including complex scheduling, correspondence, and event planning. Her ability to 
keep our Executive Director's demanding schedule running smoothly was nothing short of impressive, and her 
meticulous attention to detail ensured that nothing fell through the cracks. 
 
What truly sets Angikita apart is her exceptional interpersonal skills and her innate ability to connect with people 
from all walks of life. She handled communications with parents, staff, and external stakeholders with the utmost 
professionalism and courtesy. Her friendly demeanor and positive attitude created a welcoming and inclusive 
atmosphere within our organization.  
 
Angikita's dedication to our school's mission, which emphasizes the importance of visual and performing arts 
in education, was palpable. Her passion for the arts, combined with her commitment to our students' success, 
was evident in all her interactions and actions. 
 
In summary, I wholeheartedly endorse Angikita Sims as an outstanding candidate for any position she chooses 
to pursue. Her professionalism, work ethic, and ability to excel under pressure make her an asset to any 
organization. Angikita's contribution to Fine Arts Preparatory School was immeasurable, and her departure is a 
loss for our community. I have no doubt that she will continue to excel in her future endeavors. 
 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
 
J.E. Dudley, M.E., M.Ed.  
Founder & Executive Director 
 

 
Fine Arts Preparatory School  
1035 N. Church Street  
Spartanburg, SC 29303 

 

 


